Standing Committee Annual Report
Name of Committee or Council: Admission Standards Committee

Chair: Scott McDonald

Meeting Dates in Current Year: Feb. 14, Mar. 2, 23, April 6, 20, May 11, 25, June 8, 22,
July 6, 20, Aug. 10, 24, other dates TBA

Major Actions or Accomplishments: The Admission Standards Committee has once again
come together to look at students who do not meet regular APSU admission requirements
and recommend either to admit or deny them to APSU based upon their GPA, ACT/SAT
scores and grades made in the prescribed TBR 14 unit requirements. The Committee has
taken a stronger approach this year and has to date only admitted four students realizing
that many of the students who come before the committee are not yet ready for university
level course work.

The Committee has also worked with Dr. Houston Davis to recommend increased admission
standards for the entering class of 2006. Those recommendations were given to Dr. Davis in
early April to be shared with the President and Vice-Presidents. To date, no feedback has
been received.





